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Temporary Alignment of Westbound I-4 Between Central Pkwy. and Wymore Rd. 

Scheduled to Open This Weekend 

WB I-4 On-Ramp From S.R. 436 to Close Friday Night to Saturday Morning 

Orlando, Fla. – The westbound Interstate 4 (I-4) travel lanes between Central Parkway and 

Wymore Road are shifting to a temporary configuration as soon as the morning of Saturday, May 

18. 

This temporary configuration will relocate approximately 2.5 miles of westbound I-4 travel lanes 

to the center of the I-4 Ultimate work zone. The temporary shift will open work space for crews 

to build the permanent westbound I-4 travel lanes. As a result of the shift, the westbound I-4 

ramps at State Road (S.R.) 436 will slightly change. Motorists will notice the exit point to the 

westbound I-4 ramp to S.R. 436 (Exit 92) will move approximately one-tenth of a mile sooner 

than before. 

To accommodate the shift, motorists should expect westbound I-4 lane closures beginning the 

night of Friday, May 17. The westbound I-4 on-ramp from S.R. 436 is scheduled to close from 8 

p.m. on May 17 until 8:30 a.m. May 18. When the ramp reopens on Saturday morning, one lane 

will remain closed until 10 a.m. 

A handout detailing the traffic shift and 12-hour closure of the westbound I-4 on-ramp from S.R. 

436 is available to view or download at fdot.tips/wbi4shift. 

Modifications or extensions to these schedule may become necessary due to weather delays or 

other unforeseen conditions. Motorists are advised to maintain a safe speed when driving through 

the work zone. 
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